No: GTU/IT/Website/2016/6078 Date: 25/07/2016

Notification No: 57/2016

Gujarat Technological University announces switching to newly designed website
http://gtu.ac.in with effect from 1% August, 2016 to be the official website viewable to
public. An option was available for users to navigate to old GTU website
http://old.gtu.ac.in on home page till date. Please note that the old website would not
be available henceforth. The site’s homepage features bright colors and an uncluttered
design which makes it more user-friendly.

As a Technological University, it is important for us to make all information easily
accessible to our current and prospective students and faculties. The new website is
interactive and automatically adjusts to the type of device it is being viewed on.

If you experience any problems using the new website, please refer to the sitemap
at the bottom of home page. Please send us feedback to improve the new website on
info@gtu.ac.in.

We hope you will find it convenient to browse GTU’s new website with its fresh
look, easy navigation and clustered information.
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